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The epidemic is developing all over the world, so activities between Taiwan and Russia are
deeply affected. While it is still difficult in Russia, Taiwan has coped with the coronavirus well,
and restrictions on various indoor and outdoor activities have been gradually lifted.

 Board of Directors' and Supervisors' Meeting took place on July 16. During the meeting,
President of IAE B.V. Gusev (download)  and Mr. Huang  (download)  from Science and
Technology Division of the Moscow Representative Office of the Taipei-Moscow Coordination
Commission for Economic and Cultural Cooperation were specially invited to speak separately
via videoconference.   

 President of IAE, B. Gusev spoke about the main directions of activities and the structure of
IAE. There is a wide range of engineering activities, and the most important ones are energy,
materials science, problems of mechanical engineering, automation and robotization. Of course,
environmental problems are further developed. 

 Mr. Huang, director of Science and Technology Division in Moscow, explained that for six
months they have promoted scientific and technical cooperation with Russia and its neighboring
countries.  They have continued to conduct various events. In October, there will be a seminar
on humanitarian and sustainable disasters (Vladivostok).  On November 1-7 - a seminar on
aerospace and technical sciences (Novosibirsk), in December - a biomedical seminar
(Moscow). Everyone from TCIAE is welcome. 

 After the meeting, group photos were taken for memory.
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